
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
 

The Greensboro Symphony Orchestra postpones August and 
September performances 

 
Greensboro, NC (July 20, 2020) – On Tuesday, July 14, 2020, North Carolina Governor 
Roy Cooper extended Phase Two of NC’s COVID-19 reopening plan. The Greensboro 
Symphony Orchestra (GSO), in light of this decision, will postpone and reschedule the 
following performances held at the Steven Tanger Center for the Performing Arts. As new 
dates are confirmed, the GSO will make a public announcement. 
 
 

Event Name     Original Date   New Date 
 
Music of Queen    August 21, 2020  TBD 
 
POPS: An Evening with    September 17, 2020  TBD 
Matthew Morrison  
 
Masterworks: Tchaikovsky and  September 26, 2020  TBD 
Beethoven Treasures 
 
 

Ticket holders are asked to keep their tickets as all tickets issued to the above 
performances will be valid for admission to the rescheduled engagement. Patrons will be 
promptly alerted to any additional schedule changes, should they occur. The GSO is in 
the process of updating ticket information at greensborosymphony.org and 
ticketmaster.com. For more information, please visit GSO on their website or contact the 
GSO Box Office via email and phone at boxoffice@greensborosymphony.org and        
336-335-5456 x224 or x223. 

### 
 

Discover the Greensboro Symphony on social media: 
 

   
 
PRESS CONTACT* 
Keyshia Haithcock, Director of Development & PR 
Email: khaithcock@greensborosymphony.org 
*Please do not publish this information 
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